From: A poudney [N

Sent: Tuesday, 6 December 2016 8:39 a.m.
To: Consultations

Cc:

Subject: Annual fee increase

Hello- | feel 20% is a huge increase. This is too steep to hit a profession with and long term this type of increase is
unsustainable and loses confidence of dentists that the council works on their behalf and won't increase
unjustifiably in the future.

Adam Doudney BDS

Lumino

Orewa

Sent from my iDevice





